
Forest Grove Elementary 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 1 – PJ day 
 

Sit back & stay cozy at 

school 
 

Everyone is invited to come to 
school wearing pyjamas the day 

after Halloween. keep things 
cozy the day after all that 

excitement. 
 

 
 
 

Pictures & Videos 
 

Privacy is important 
 

Please make sure you do 
not post or share photos or 

videos of other children 
taken at school on any 
social media platforms.  
 
Thank you for respecting the 
privacy & safety of families 

in our community. 

 
 
 
 Parking 

 

Leave your car at home! 
 

Parking continues to be very 
limited. Thank you for keeping our 
children safe by honouring the 

signage, cross walks, & drop off 
areas. The few spots in the parking 
lots are always for staff only.  
 
Our RCMP School Liaison Officer 

will continue to help us monitor 
regularly at drop off & pick up 
times.  

October 31 - Halloween 
 

Wear respectful costumes to 

school 
 

If your child chooses to wear a 
costume to school, please help them 

come dressed in their costumes first 
thing in the morning.  

 
Halloween involves important 

decisions around respectful costume 

choice. Please check out the 
attachments from our District to help 

frame thinking & support advocacy. 
 

Our parade begs at 9:10 am, looping 
through inside and outside classroom 

doors. Families are welcome to 

gather near classroom outside doors 
to watch & then move to the gym for 

a spooky dance break. Students will 
then head back to class for a full day 

with their teachers. 
 

October 27 – Monster Mash 
 

PAC event – buy tickets 
 

Join our school community from 6:00pm to 
8:30pm for an all-ages fun filled with a DJ, 
dancing, haunted hallway walks, crafting, & 

storytelling with concession and 50/50 draw.  
 
Due to limited capacity only students of 
Forest Grove Elementary and their 
immediate families are invited to attend. 
Thank you for understanding. 

Wet Weather 

Dry Clothes 
 

Help us play & learn in a 

Rainforest  
 

Living in the Pacific Northwest Coast 
Rainforest means we live alongside 
some wet weather. We go outside 
whenever possible. Please make sure 
to send rainproof layers and a change 
of dry clothes for your child. 

 
 
 
 

Late or Absent? 
 

Please let the office know 
 

Please call the office absence line 
at 604.296.9026 or email us at  
ForestGrove.info@burnabyschools.ca. 

You are welcome to also let your 
child’s teacher know. 
 
 
 

https://app.admitone.com/events/652c4d090cfafd5732490f1a
https://forestgrove.burnabyschools.ca/staff/

